
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am unable to attend the hearing on 2-13-2020, however, medical freedom is important to me. 
Here are three succinct reasons why my family believes in medical freedom: 
 
1. Vaccines  are against my religious beliefs. Aborted babies and DNA and other objectionable 
ingredients are in vaccines, and I therefore will not inject them into myself or my children.  
 
2. Vaccines are not tested by the gold standard in the science world: double-blind placebo. A 
placebo must be inert (saline solution, sugar pill) not another vaccine.  
 
3. There are no safety studies on the current vaccine schedule. Vaccine companies have zero 
liability if you or I are injured.  
 
I am not okay with any more vaccines being added to the schedule.  Please support 
Representative Heurbert’s bill HB 2601. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Alan Kalgren 
Pittsburg, KS 


